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School District Safety Announcement from Superintendent of
Schools, Mary Beth Jackson

"Yesterday’s tragedy in Parkland, Florida, broke our hearts and angered us at the same time.  Everyone has
the right to attend a safe school. We employee a number of strategies in our school district to promote safety.

Today, our district schools are again announcing the theme that is found on our district’s safety video titled
“Tell Somebody.” This video encourages students to tell someone if they see or hear anything that might be
dangerous. A link to this video is found on the front page of our district’s website at
www.okaloosaschools.com. This video is viewed two times each year by our students at every school. I am
encouraging parents to view the video and discuss its contents with your child.
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